
• 
Joseph T. McCull , Jr. 

Assistant Secetary of the Navy 

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 
WASHINGTON. O. C. 20350 

3 September 1975 

Mr. Emory L. Brown, Jr. 
Box 82, Squankum Road 
Howell, New Jersey 07731 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

On behalf of President Ford, I am replying to your letter of 
August 23 regarding an allegation that Lee Harvey Oswald had received 
instruction in the Russian language while a member of the United 
States Marine Corps. 

Officials have reviewed Mr. Oswald's service records thorol)gh1y 
in regard to your question of Russian language studies. Mr. Oswald 
never attended a language school of any sort while a member of the 
United States Marine Corps. 

I am sorry my reply could not be more informative. However, there 
is simply nothing in Mr. Oswald's service record to indicate he ever 
received any instruction in Russian. 

Thank you for writing to the President. 

Sincerely, 


